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The Department of Public Health and Environment has five goals in the department strategic plan for FY 2018-2019.  For this performance evaluation, the 

Department has provided an update on the status of activities listed in the strategic plan and the related outcome and lead measures. The updates reflect data 
as of December 30, 2018. Additional details on the strategic plan can be accessed here. 

 

https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/strategic-plan-0
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Outcome measures: 

  


